
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Re:  Individual Student Photographs – Thursday 25th September 2025 
 
Kittle Photographic, our school photography company will be coming into school on Thursday 25th September 
2025 to take the individual student photographs for the whole school. 
 
On the day, students will be given a personalised card with their name on for Kittle to scan prior to their picture 
being taken.  They will then need to hold onto this card, as it will act as a ‘proof ticket’ in order for parents to view 
their child’s photograph online through the Kittle Photography platform.  The access details and ordering 
information will be shown on the ticket. 
 
Photograph orders can only be placed online through Kittle Photographic, making the process seamless and 
cashless.  Deliveries can be made to your home address for a small cost or delivered to school free of charge (in 
one delivery if orders are placed within 21 days from the photography date). 
 
Individual student photographs are for our school records only but are available for parents or carers to purchase 
if they wish, as outlined above. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr H Zaheer 
Head of School 
 
 


